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2nd July 2020

Thank You, Closure of our Virtual School for YR 9 

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with great pride that I write to you to celebrate all we have achieved as a school and community to ensure our young people continue to learn under such difficult circumstances placed upon us in the last week.  Thank you for your kind messages and continuing to support our pupils with their learning.  We appreciate that a pod closure places huge pressure on families and thank you for being understanding and supporting us as a school and community.  Again, a team approach of shared understanding and determination in the face of adversity has modelled for our youngsters what can be achieved even in difficult circumstances.  Thank you. 

Return to school 5th July  
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Please ensure pupils return on Monday with the correct equipment and ready to learn.   We would recommend that they complete an LFT test on Sunday to support our continued push to keep our community safe. We look forward to seeing our pupils and returning to classroom teaching.

Well-being Support

Well-being Activity - I Wish My Teacher to Knew 

We continue to keep the IWMTK email address open.  If your child has any questions about their return, is really proud of something they have accomplished, or feel they are finding things really difficult at the moment? I Wish My Teacher Knew would love to hear from them! We will shortly be sending an email to all of our students from our  IWMTK@waseleyhills.worcs.sch.uk  email, please encourage your child to respond using their school email account. 

Aspire – Invest - Respect

I cannot emphasise how happy we are as a school to be able to welcome our pupils back next week.  We will continue to face challenges and uncertainty but will not let this interrupt our determination to continue to offer our pupils every opportunity to succeed. We have plans in place to ensure our pupils are supported as they return.  They have demonstrated our school values throughout the academic year, especially in recent weeks.  For this we congratulate them and stand together as a community to continue to make Waseley a great place to learn, teach and be associated with throughout our community and beyond. 

Kindest Regards,
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Mr N. Baker 

Assistant Headteacher

Teaching and Learning

Acting Headteacher: Mr. A. Boot
School Road, Rubery, Birmingham B45 9EL

Tel: 0121 453 5211  Email:office@waseleyhills.worcs.sch.uk

www.waseleyhills.worcs.sch.uk


